
Howell High School Summer School
Summer 2023

Howell High School is providing summer school options for current students who need to
make up lost credit for a graduation requirement. Our Summer School programs utilizes
self paced courses through an online provider, Edmentum. Certified staff will provide
tutoring and guidance as well as proctor assessments. Classes begin on Monday, June 12.
Registration needs to be completed no later than Tuesday, June 13, 2023.

Online Registration Link: Summer School Registration

Eligibility: Current HPS students in need of credits for core classes required for graduation

Registration Deadline: Tuesday, June 13, 2023

Registration Process: Students/Parents fill out the form online, counselors will be able to
verify the correct course before Summer School staff create enrollment. Students and
parents will receive confirmation emails.

Dates and Times: June 12 through July 27. Lab times are 9am - noon, Monday through
Thursday. No classes on Fridays. No classes July 4 or 5.

Location: Howell High School

Format: Self-paced but attendance is required. Students with more than three absences
may be removed from the program. Students are strongly encouraged to work on
coursework outside of scheduled lab time.

Cost: Free to HPS students

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdH6ZEIlcqJPPsHwNVj-Ob0zyvgpH6AXIDzBDPxMQKwO4IjPw/viewform?usp=sf_link

